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SUBJECT: INVITATION TO ATTEND WORLD POLICY CONFERENCE 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Concern,                
 
The Headway Institute of Strategic Alliance (HISA) is delighted to extend an invitation to you for 
the World Policy Conference 2024. This distinguished event will take place in Cape Town, South 
Africa, from November 24th - 27th, 2024. 
 
The World Policy Conference 2024 is a premier gathering designed to address critical global 
issues through a series of insightful sessions, workshops, and discussions. This conference will 
provide a unique opportunity to explore cutting-edge ideas in policy making, engage with thought 
leaders, and network with experts from around the world. 
 
Our focus this year is on advancing effective policy strategies and fostering international 
collaboration. Participants will have the chance to deepen their understanding of global policy 
challenges and contribute to meaningful dialogues aimed at achieving sustainable development 
goals. 
 
We are honored to invite you to join us at this significant event. Your participation will be a valuable 
addition to our discussions and activities. Please note that details on registration and further 
information can be found on our website: https://headwayinstitute.org/wpc-2024/ 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact us at 
+1 586 284 6558 or registration@headwayinstitute.org. 
 
We look forward to your positive response and to welcoming you to Cape Town. 
 
 
Profound Regards, 
 
 
 
Ken Oancia 
Senior Policy Advisor 
Headway Institute of Strategic Alliance 
registration@headwayinstitute.org 
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